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Senator BUSHBY asked: 

 

1680. Did the former Government have any agreements in place to continue funding for 
the National Partnership on Homelessness beyond 30 June 2014?  If so, how or 
where was this evidenced? 

Answer: 

1680. No. The former Government signed a one year National Partnership on 
Homelessness on 3 June 2013, the agreement is due to expire on 30 June 2014.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


